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Any person eligible to receive benefits or services from Addition Financial Credit Union 
and/or the Department of Treasury – Community Development Financial Institutions (CDFI 
Fund) is entitled to those benefits or services without being subject to prohibited 
discrimination. The Office of Civil Rights and Equal Employment Opportunity (OCRE) 
enforces various federal statutes and regulations that prohibit discrimination in CDFI Fund 
financially assisted and conducted programs or activities. If a person believes s/he has 
been subjected to discrimination and/or reprisal because of membership in a protected 
group then s/he may file a complaint with: Director, Office of Civil Rights and Equal 
Employment Opportunity, 1500 Pennsylvania Ave, N.W., Washington, DC 20220 or 
email crcomplaints@treasury.gov. 

Upon request, a Spanish translation of the Nondiscrimination and Civil Rights Information 
web page is available Non-Discrimination Statement and Civil Rights Information | 
Community Development Financial Institutions Fund (cdfifund.gov). Para solicitar esta 
información en español, envíe una solicitud a través de cdfihelp@cdfi.treas.gov. To 
request this information in Spanish, please submit a request to cdfihelp@cdfi.treas.gov. 
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